
 

 

 
 

11th February 2021 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent or Carer, 
 
I am contacting you regarding your child’s Design and Technology course for the year 2021-
2022.   
 
The disruption to learning throughout the last 12 months has meant that students have been 
unable to fully participate in the various Design and Technology subjects we offer.  
 
To provide your child with a more varied course from September 2021, we are inviting students 
to choose three areas of specialism rather than one, rotating on a termly basis, allowing the 
students to make a more informed decision when it comes to the Options process for GCSE.  
 
Students should select and prioritise the areas of Design and Technology they wish to study 
and put these in a rank order from 1 to 4, with their favourite as number one.  We will endeavour 
to assign all students their first and second choice as a priority.  The options are: 
 

 Food    
 Graphic Design   
 Resistant Materials  
 Textiles  

Please discuss these options with your child and support them in completing this form Design 
and Technology Options 2021 by no later than Friday 26th February. 
 
Yours  faithfully, 
 
 
 
 
Mr S Lewis 
Head of Design and Technology 
 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=79MPApKBg0mCFXRYYEe627moaBisjD1IoYallhjNkEBUN1RHSzRFU1Q4UE5TMUdCOVQ3UUdTTUQ1Si4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=79MPApKBg0mCFXRYYEe627moaBisjD1IoYallhjNkEBUN1RHSzRFU1Q4UE5TMUdCOVQ3UUdTTUQ1Si4u

